
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Shwedo, Kevin A <Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/21/2013 8:44:41 AM

Subject: FW: Senator Thurmond - Budget Inquiry
Attachments: Senator Paul Thurmond Budget Inquiry.pdf

Christian,
 
FYI.  See attached. 
 
Ted
 
From: Shwedo, Kevin A [mailto:Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 7:38 PM

To: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted

Subject: FW: Senator Thurmond - Budget Inquiry
 
Gentlemen – not sure if you’ve seen the attached letter from Senator Thurmond, but wanted to get your thoughts.  I 
have no issues with his request, largely because I am not aware of any Legislator that has tried to impact my budget 
request as a “non-appropriated” agency.  That said, I have no objections to providing him a copy of our budget 
request, nor do I have any objections to openly discussing our proposed budget with any legislator, ESPECIALLY if it 
gives them insights into how we manage our money as a non-appropriated organization.  Thoughts?
Kevin
 
Kevin A. Shwedo
Executive Director
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
10311 Wilson Boulevard
Post Office Box 1498
Blythewood, South Carolina 29016
 
(O)   803-896-8925
(C)   803-609-4218
 
Your SCDMV  --  Each a Role Model;   Competent, Committed, Courteous!

"It's a GREAT day in South Carolina!"
 
From: Lewis, Phleisha E 

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 2:56 PM

To: Shwedo, Kevin A; Sanderson, Jeffrey R

Cc: Murray, Larry G; Woodhurst, Melinda S

Subject: Senator Thurmond - Budget Inquiry
 
Please see the attached letter from Senator Thurmond.
 
Thanks,
 
Phleisha E. Lewis
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
Office of the Executive Director & Chief of Staff
10311 Wilson Boulevard

mailto:Pitts,%20Ted
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov


Blythewood, South Carolina 29016
(803) 896-8924 phone
(803) 896-8926 fax
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email, including any attachments, contains information from the South Carolina Department of Motor 
Vehicles that may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above.  
If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain or distribute this message.  If you have received this 
email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender only" email and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the 
communication, including attachments.
 


